
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

25th May 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to announce that plans for our 2021 Sports Day have been finalised!  
 
These plans are subject to government guidelines and rely on social distancing measures being 
dropped. However, we know that families need to make arrangements and so we felt it important to 
let you know of our plans as soon as possible.  
 
Our Sports Day this year will look different to previous years. Although we hope restrictions will be 
dropped, we still need to exercise caution. Year groups will be ‘bubbled up’ together in to 3 groups; 
Year 5 & 6, Years 3 & 4 and Fledglings, Year 1 & 2.  
 
We will be inviting parents onto the school field to enjoy the day with us. Your child will be racing at 
the times set out below; 

9.00-10.30am Years 5 & 6 races and team games  

10.30-12noon  Years 3 & 4 races and team games  

PICNIC LUNCH for everyone on the Field  

1.30 – 3.00pm Fledglings, Year 1 and Year 2 team games   

  
We so look forward to having families and friends back at school with us. We will have a ‘spectators’ 
area for you to enjoy the races from - please bring picnic blankets or chairs to sit on. We politely ask 
that you remain in the spectator’s area whilst the races are taking place before mixing with your 
children during the picnic.  Information regarding social distancing, face coverings or groupings may be 
given nearer the time depending on government guidelines and the school risk assessment. We 
appreciate your support in this matter. 
 
We have put the children into houses for the day; air (yellow), fire (red), water (blue) and earth (green). 
We ask that children wear a t-shirt in their colour to school on the day, along with shorts/leggings and 
trainers/plimsoles - whatever they feel comfortable in.  
 
Please ensure your child has a water bottle for the day and also suncream and a hat if it is very hot!  
 
We will keep you updated as we know more.  
  
Kind Regards,  
Beth Riggs 

 
Beth Riggs  
Class Teacher & PE Co-ordinator 
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